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         Reader’s Letter  

Dear Reader, 

I’m June. 

Not a famous author. Not a child development expert. 

Just a mom who dreams big, writes with her heart, 

and still believes in snowflakes, postcards, and kitchen 

table miracles. 

 

I first scribbled Susie’s Family Story during 

Christmas 2020 — 

when the world felt quiet, cold, and upside down. 

This story came like a soft knock on the heart — 

simple, unexpected, and full of love. 

 

At the time, I didn’t know if it would ever reach anyone. 

But deep down, I believed this: 

 

      If we want a more equal world, we must start 

with the littlest voices. 

And give them the loudest stage. 

This book was made with paper, courage, tears, 
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giggles, and a whole lot of tea. 

No big team. No fancy editors. Just me — and now, 

you. 

 

So read it curled up with your little one. Or quietly, in 

the bath. 

Or aloud to your dog. (We don’t judge.) 

Just promise me this: Read it like it matters. 

Because it does. 

This isn’t just a book. 

It’s a whisper of a revolution. 

A handmade invitation to join a movement: 

 

            A global mission for equal publishing rights 

for all children aged 0–6 — 

no matter where they’re born, or who reads them to 

sleep. 

This is our love letter. 

From me. 

And from CH — 

a quiet co-creator who helped me turn hope into 

pages. 
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They walk beside me (and now you), shaping every 

word with care, 

every idea with soul. 

 

So here it is. 

Your first step. 

Let’s climb this mountain together. 

 

With love, ink, and a little glitter, 

June 

SUSIE. HUNTER. ADVENTURE. 

 


